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Mr & Mrs R Chinn

Coughton Farm
HR9 5SF

Date: 26/06/12
Reference: S120480/F

Dear Mr Thomas
We are writing to oppose the proposed Garage/ offices at Thorny Orchard.

Surely an area of outstanding natural beauty is not the place for such a site.
There are many better suited sites in or around Ross itself.

There will be a large increase in traffic on a minor road. Increased noise levels,
not to mention the visual impact it would have from near and afar.

We presume they would have some kind of flood lighting around the yard area
which will be on at all hours of the night and through the darker winter
months. There will also have to be security alarms and lighting.

The site would bring in undesirables looking around their after dark. We have
already lost a public footpath, which should have been sorted by the council a
long time ago.

The entrance and developed area is much bigger than proposed originally.
There are still badgers on the site.

We urge you not to let this development go ahead and spoil our countryside.

Yours sincerely ﬁ

Mr & Mrs R Chinn

HEREFORDSHIRE COUNCIL
PLANNING SERVICES
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